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| strongly object to the proposed move by the RTA of re-locating the Tintenbar to Ewingsdale
seciton of the Pacific Highway.

This move will be a dramatic compromise of the lifestyle, environment, social and business
structures.

The Double B trucks must be re-directed inland for noise and saftey issues.
Every resident in Byron Shire has experienced a terrifying encounter with these juggernauts.
It is imperitive that the trucks are moved away from the busy coastal roads.

The propsed destrcution of one of the most beautiful coastal view points in NSW would be a
traversty.



